Notice: Economic Stimulus Payment Information

*The current round of Economic Stimulus Payments will begin soon. These are issued by the
Internal Revenue Service (IRS).

*Not everyone will receive stimulus funds through direct deposit. Some will receive a check or
debit card in the mail.

*For more information, go to the IRS website and visit the Get My Payment site.

*If you are to receive your payment through direct deposit, and if you are signed up for Online
Banking, you will see your pending deposit three days prior to the actual deposit.



